
Dreamcatcher

Dream catchers, which
were created by an
indigenous group of
people living in North
America called
the Ojibwa, generally
consist of a hoop with
net or a web inside and
hanging feathers and
beads.

Find out how to make them 
www.tinyfry.com/make-dream-
catcher-kids

Treasure Hunt

Summer 1 2020

Hello!
 

We do hope that you had a lovely (if different) Easter and made the most of the beautiful
weather when you could.
It was great to hear from our schools that our last newsletter was useful to you. If you did
have a chance to try out any of the activities, we’d love to know how they went! 
You can email us at outdoor.education@hants.gov.uk
 

We hope you enjoy these new ideas.
Take care, The Hampshire Outdoors Team
 

www.hants.gov.uk/hampshireoutdoors

Create an Animal Den!

find 10 rainbows in windows
what is the largest number you can
find?
listen for a bird
how many street lights are there on
your road?
a tree that is 2 different colours 

Can you design your own Treasure Hunt?
Before you go for a walk write a list of all
the things you would like to find. How
many can you find or see? 
What about 

Are your animals looking for a new home? 
Are they in isolation too? 
Can you create a den for them?  
What materials do you need? 
Are you going to make it indoors or outdoors?  

https://www.tinyfry.com/make-dream-catcher-kids/
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www.hants.gov.uk/hampshireoutdoors

Do you love wild flowers? Would you like to know more
about them? And help save them for the future?
 
If you go out for a walk or even looking out of your window
what can you see? Why not join the Great British Wildflower
Hunt! From the window I am looking out of as I write this I
can see dandelions, lots of daisy's and some bluebells. Do
the flowers change over time or stay the same. To find out
more visit: www.plantlife.org.uk/wildflowerhunt  

Great British Wildflower Hunt

Some of you may have been
on a visit to Minstead Study
Centre in the New Forest. 
 While you sadly can't visit at
the moment following them on
social media means you can
still do the activities. Everyday
members of the team are
posting ideas such as Thankful
hands!  
Twitter: @MinsteadSC

Minstead Study Centre 

We're always looking to see what you've been up too! Why not send us your idea's or
images of the amazing things you've been up to!
Email us at outdoor.education@hants.gov.uk

Thankful hands!
Inspired by all the
clapping, good will &
kindness we've seen
& heard. 

Simply draw around your hands & fill in each finger
with something you are thankful for! Why not
decorated your drawing & put it in the window. 

https://www.plantlife.org.uk/wildflowerhunt/

